
From: U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services [mailto:uscis@public.govdelivery.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 2:27 PM 
To: 
Subject: USCIS Message: Reminder for Form I-821D, Consideration of Deferred Action for Childhood 
Arrivals 
 

Dear Stakeholder, 
  
We would like to remind you that a revised Form I-821D, Consideration of Deferred Action for Childhood 
Arrivals, is available for use. The revised Form I-821D is dated June 25, 2013. The deadline for using 
previously accepted versions was September 9, 2013. USCIS is experiencing a high rejection rate for Form I-
821D as a result of customers submitting outdated versions of the form. Please be sure to submit the June 
25, 2013 edition of Form I-821D when requesting deferred action for childhood arrivals. 
  
For more details, please visit www.uscis.gov/forms. 
  
Kind Regards, 
USCIS Public Engagement Division 
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